
Placer  County  working  on
Truckee River access
Placer County is seeking public input on its draft Truckee
River Corridor Access Plan.

This  will  outline  recreation  and  public  lands  access
improvements along the Truckee River between North Lake Tahoe
and Truckee.

Preliminary proposed is alignment for a continuous trail along
state Highway 89 between Truckee and the entrance to Squaw
Valley,  which  would  complete  a  large  part  of  the  planned
Resort Triangle Trail network connecting Truckee with major
resorts in Placer County and eventually Lake Tahoe itself.

A community meeting is set for Oct. 18 from 4-6pm at the U.S.
Forest Service Truckee Ranger District conference room, 10811
Stockrest Springs Road in Truckee.

The final plan is scheduled for completion in late 2018, with
consideration by the Placer County Board of Supervisors to
follow.
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